TISPA - April 12, 2016
Head of School Report

Artist in Residence Program

We are very pleased to be offering our first every artist in residence program for the next 2
weeks at TIS. Students will be creating collaborative pieces that will be permanently
installed in the stairwells. The Artist in Residence program is part of our initiative to bring
greater awareness to the Fine Arts.

Admissions

March has been a busy month for admissions. There continues to be an increase interest in
attending TIS. To date, we have received over 500 applications. All prospective students
undergo an admissions assessment and/or test. This year, due to a DSEJ imposed timeline,
PreK students were assessed in groups. Students receive a ‘recommendation for enrollment”
or a “not recommendation for enrollment”. Parents are informed of the result — accepted,
wait list or declined.

PreKindergarten

356 applications for a maximum of 90 seats

76 of the applicants are siblings of current students

Initial admissions offers were made prior to break. 150 additional students were placed on
the waiting list. 100 students were declined. Parents with initial offers have until Friday to
accept the offer and pay their deposit.

Siblings are no guaranteed a seat at TIS. All siblings must also go through the application
process. When they are recommended for admissions, they are given preference for
enrollment or may be given higher standing on the waiting list.

2016-17 School Deposit

Parents are kindly reminded to pay the 2016-17 deposit prior to the April 30 deadline in
order to reserve a seat for next year. Given the increased demand for admissions, we can
not guarantee a seat after May 1 if the deposit has not been made. Families with special
circumstances are encouraged to contact me directly.

Student Bussing

We are continuing to work with the local bus company to better meet the needs of our
students and families.

Later Bus - We conducted a survey to determine how many parents would be interested in
a bus after 4pm. The bus company has been forwarded these names and will determine if a
route is feasible.

Appropriate Arrival Times — we are reminding the bus company not to arrive prior to 8am
as we are unable to provide adequate supervision prior to 8am. Please note that we are not
able to provide umbrella service to students during rainstorms.

Bus Maintenance — we are requesting that busses undergo further maintenance or
upgrading to decrease the amount of exhaust being emitted.
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